Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES
Division of Administration
The FHP Board of Directors announces a telephone conference call to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, April 15, 2020, 4:00 p.m.

PLACE: EST Teleconference, (605)475-5910, Access code 9442330

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Due to the COVID 19 pandemic the Florida Horse Park has been closed since March 16, 2020. Obviously this has put a huge financial strain on the park. In an effort to keep our employees paid and employed we have applied for the Federal Payment Protection Program.

As part of the requirement the bank needs the minutes from a board meeting approving the funding ASAP. Due to the immediate need of the minutes we are asking for an emergency board meeting conference call.

In order to provide access to the public and all interested parties we will put a meeting notice on our website and our social media pages.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Emily Holmes at events@flhorsepark.com.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 24 hours before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Emily Holmes at events@flhorsepark.com. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
If any person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board with respect to any matter considered at this meeting or hearing, he/she will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceeding is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence from which the appeal is to be issued.
For more information, you may contact: Emily Holmes at events@flhorsepark.com.
